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           BRNL/CS/2023-24/36 

           13th December, 2023 
  

Dear Sir, 

 

Subject: Corrigendum to the disclosure filed by the Company under Regulation 30, 

read with Schedule III Part A Para A Clause 20 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, on 12th December, 2023 

 

We refer to our letter dated December 12th, 2023, wherein we notified you about the receipt 

of an administrative warning from SEBI regarding non-compliance with Regulation 18(2) of 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

In the aforementioned disclosure letter, it was inadvertently stated that the warning letter was 

dated December 12th, 2023. However, the correct date of the letter is 11th December, 2023, 

and it was received by the Company on 12th December, 2023. 

 

We kindly request you to consider this revised submission and acknowledge the correction. 

 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience caused. 

 

Thanking You, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

             For Bharat Road Network Limited 

 

 
Ankita Rathi 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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